Saugatuck Douglas

April 23, 2024

Lisa Nocerini
City of the Village of Douglas Manager
Douglas, Ml 49406

Subject: Fireworks
Dear Lisa,

On behalf of the Saugatuck Douglas Area Convention and Visitors Bureau, | am
delighted to announce some exciting news that is sure to light up the skies and hearts of
our community this summer.

The CVB will be hosting the 4th of July Fireworks this year. This cherished tradition is
not only a symbol of national pride but also a momentous occasion that brings together
residents and visitors alike in a spirit of unity and celebration.

As an organization deeply committed to promoting our beautiful region and enhancing
the visitor experience, we are thrilled to take on this responsibility. We understand the
significance of the 4th of July festivities to our community and are fully dedicated to
ensuring that this year's fireworks display delivers the experience loved by all.

As we move forward with the planning, we would be honored to have the support of the
City of the Village of Douglas. We are asking for a $2,000 donation to go toward this
year’s fireworks.

This year, the fireworks will be held on Friday, July 5. We’re confident that the date will
work to our advantage and bring visitors from the surrounding areas.

Thank you for your continued dedication to our community and your unwavering
commitment to making Douglas a wonderful place to live, work, and visit. Together, | am
confident that we can make this year's 4th of July fireworks celebration a resounding
success.

All the best,

Lisa Mize

Executive Director

Saugatuck Douglas Area Convention and Visitors Bureau
Saugatuck.com

(269) 857-1701



